
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th March  
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our reward trip, students have the option to attend Go-Karting in Maidenhead 
on 17th March. The purpose of the reward trip is to promote good academic learning 
and good behaviour in class. We will be going out at 09:30 and returning to school in 
time for lunch. 
 

 
Please complete the form below and return it to me by 13.3.23. If the form is not signed 
and sent back your child will be unable to attend the reward trip.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Andrea Robinson 
HLTA – Ho-Yen Class  
 
 
Student’s Name: …………………………… 
 
I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child to take part in Go-Karting.  
 
 
 
Parent/Carers Signature:……………………………       Date:…………………………….. 
 


